
To: TH&F 

From: Lisa Dent (Deputy Clerk) 

Date: 15th August 2022 

Report: To consider request to plant a tree in in memory of a Malmesbury 

Brownie Guide leader, St Aldhelms Mead. 

 

MTC was contacted on 15/08/22 to enquire if approval was possible to plant a 

commemorative tree in memory of a Malmesbury Brownie/Guide leader. 

MTC would advise the Brownie/Guides on a suitable tree species for the space 

Groundsteam recommend a Rowan tree (smaller growing species). 

The Groundsmen have no objection to maintaining another tree. 

 

Financial implications to MTC 

There are no financial implications to MTC. 

The organisers advise funds had been set aside to purchase a tree, there would 

be no cost to the Town Council but the Town Council would be asked to tend 

to the tree. 

Any plaque would be provided and not at our cost. 

 


